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One Voice for Manufacturing Applauds House Passage of $78B Tax Relief for American 

Families and Workers Act; Urges Senate to Act Swiftly 
 

Cleveland, OH –The National Tooling and Machining association (NTMA) and the Precision Metalforming 
Association (PMA) through their combined advocacy effort, One Voice for Manufacturing, today applaud 
the U.S. House of Representatives for passing the Tax Relief for American Families and Workers Act. The 
bill, which restores several important tax provisions for small- and medium-sized manufacturers is 
supported by NTMA and PMA members as an essential element for continued economic growth and 
ensuring American manufacturers’ competitiveness in the global market.  
 
NTMA and PMA commend House Speaker Mike Johnson (R-LA) and House Ways and Means Committee 
Chairman Jason Smith (R-MO) for their leadership and recognize the broad bipartisan coalition that 
voted for this important bill. Both associations look forward to working with champions of 
manufacturing in the U.S. Senate to keep up the momentum and pass this bill for America’s 
manufacturers. 
 
“We are very pleased with the passage of the Tax Relief for American Families and Workers Act in the 
House, as the bill recognizes the vital role that small- and medium-sized manufacturers play in creating 
jobs and spurring economic growth,” said NTMA President Roger Atkins. “We encourage the Senate to 
take up and pass this bill quickly in order to enable manufacturers to prioritize investing in the future.” 
 
“PMA is dedicated to fostering the long-term growth and success of manufacturers, and this bill does 
just that,” said PMA President David Klotz. “When manufacturers can reinvest in their businesses, they 
can create new job opportunities, drive innovation, and increase American competitiveness and 
leadership. This has never been more important, and we urge the Senate to swiftly pass this bill.”  
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